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Reminder: special work arrangement in view of latest epidemic situation 
Thursday, Feb 3, 2022, 20:58PM 
 
Dear Members of the University: 
 
In view of the escalation of the COVID cases in Hong Kong, especially those of unclear chains of 
transmission, and to make sure that there is necessary clarity following a previous message, we ask that 
unless there are tasks which are needed to support the university’s essential operation including safety 
and security, all members should work from home until further notice. Meetings should be held online. 
We will assess the situation and keep everyone posted. 
 
We will continue to support scheduled teaching as well as research and related endeavors as 
appropriate. Please minimize personal exposures in public until the current wave is under control. 
 
The canteens and restaurants on campus and staff buses will operate based on the previously 
announced schedules. 
 
Again, if you need urgent help, please contact safety@ust.hk. 
 
Please take care and stay safe. 
 
Best regards, 
Wei Shyy, President 
T. C. Pong, Vice-President for Administration and Business 
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